The district audit is conducted twice a year as required by Toastmasters International.  Our report covers the period from July 1 to December 31, 2014 (the first half of the club year).  The committee members are Rochelle Freeman, CC,  Tony Slawinski, DTM and Gayle Lawson, DTM, chair.  We reviewed the District’s financial records, including bank account and PayPal statements, statements from Toastmasters International and reimbursement requests with supporting documentation.  Generally we found that the books are in good financial order.  We thank those individuals who submitted their requests for reimbursement in a timely fashion. 
 
We will begin work on the second half of the year (January 1 to June 30, 2015) in late May.   That report will be presented at the fall conference in Toledo. 
 
Respectfully submitted,
Gayle Lawson, DTM
2014-2015 Audit Committee Chair

